
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Kickstarters is an exciting new football company with the goal of promoting a love of reading, 
whilst developing football/multi skills in young children.  The coaching sessions revolve around a 
favourite children’s book, and the children will take part in a variety of football activities linked to 

the story.  
 
Kickstarters will be running an After School Club for year 2 & 3 pupils on a Wednesday after 

school from 3.15 – 4.15 that will run for 5 weeks. The club will start on Wednesday 21st April 
2021 and will run each week until the half term. 
 

If you are interested in booking your child onto the club, please book online at www.scopay,com to 
confirm your place. There are only limited places for the club. Please note, your child must be 
collected by an adult at the end of each session. 

 
 
Please search ‘Kickstarters’ on Facebook to find out more about the company. 

 
 

http://www.scopay,com/

